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Description automatically generated]       Summer is here!!Summer is well and truly upon us; we have had the longest day and a real mixture of weather.
Everything is growing and blooming and with that comes lots of maintenance. So we have been working hard to keep on top of things.
The wildlife is also in abundance, deer, rabbits, birds, insects. We were working in developing the willow and sensory area when we came across this little chap – well no so little!!!
Everything is coming along nicely, and we have added some more furry friends to our family.  We have 4 Guinea Pigs, who are loving their new home and the vast number of cuddles they have been having.  They will have their own slot in the next newsletter. 
We are still awaiting our planning decision; we have everything crossed that we will be able to support the many people who have been in touch in the very near future.
In order to raise funds for our charity, we have grown some wonderful flowers and plants. Head over to our Facebook page to see what we have remaining.
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Stay safe 
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June Seasonal Produce

® Peas
Sugar Snap Peas
® Radish
® Rhubarb
¢ Salad Leaves
® Baby Carrots
® Rocket
® Mint
® Parsley
.
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